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Special Points of 

Interest 

 

 Covid Safety 

 Appointments 

 Ofsted 

 

DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

During lockdown  

We had many     

winners parents,  

staff and friends  

Why not join it may 

be you next 

Lottery Winner                  

This could be you ! 

ParentPay 

School trips and activities 

hopefully will re-start in 2021, 

these can only be paid for, by 

using Parent Pay.   Please don’t 

disappoint your child(ren) - 

activate your accounts now. 

Ofsted  

As you may be aware, we had a visit from Ofsted on the 2nd March.  

This was part of Ofsted’s programme of additional inspections to 

monitor the effectiveness of schools during the coronavirus           

pandemic, including remote learning.  One of Her majesty's               

Inspectors visited us remotely and considered a wide range of          

evidence, including meeting with governors and local authority       

representatives. 

We were delighted with his judgement that we were providing     

effective education at this time, including our remote learning offer. 

HMI noted many positives, including:  

 The supportive governors who challenge appropriately 

 The effective work by Mrs Craven, our acting SENCO 

 The clear focus on reading  

 The support for home-learners via video and devices provided. 

Medical Appointments 

If your child has any medical        

appointments, they should only be 

away from school for the duration 

of the appointment plus travelling 

time.  Please bring a copy of the 

appointment card for our records. 


